
Meeting Minutes 
Stelco – Lake Erie Works Community Liaison Committee 
01 Nov 2023, 11:30 a.m., Teleconference 

CLC Members In Attendance: 
Charlene Anderson, Petar Kolundzija, Bill Lindsay, Stuart McAskill, Lidy Romanuk 

Other Attendees: 
Jeremy Gamble (MECP) 
Katie Chan (Stelco)   
Dave Rivard (Stelco) 
Trevor Harris (Stelco)  

Welcome 
Attendees introduced themselves around the virtual table. 

Review and Approval of Agenda 
The committee accepted the agenda as presented. 

Coke Battery Performance - Q3 2023 
Katie provided a summary of the results of the daily and 30-day rolling average results for the Method 
303 environmental audits.  The coke battery is in compliance with the 30-day rolling average limits.   

Charlene mentioned that she is satisfied with the third quarter results. 

Additional Updates 
Stelco provided a summary of additional feedback received from neighbours in Q3 2023 and steps 
taken to resolve concerns that were raised.  

Community Feedback 

Stu expressed an interest in an in-person meeting. This question will be included as an item to be 
discussed at the next CLC meeting.  

Stu inquired about Quarry Landfill Expansion project, primarily who gets informed about it. Stelco 
indicated that all project notices get published in local newspapers and that the CLC members as well as 
individuals who have provided Stelco with their email address through this process, receive notifications 
via email.     

Furthermore, Stu requested more information about a carbon capture and storage project that he heard 
about. Trevor noted that Stelco expressed support for the government investigating the potential for 
such projects however, required regulations and government policy are still progressing.  

Lastly, Stu thanked Stelco for demolishing a couple of cottages that were a concern for him. 

Bill asked about whether Stelco is currently shipping any products to the US. Katie noted that the dock is 
still active, and Dave confirmed that Stelco does intend to continue shipments to the US.  

Adjournment 
The next meeting is scheduled for January 31, 2024. 
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